
 

 

 

 

 

The Polish University Club of Los Angeles 
 

cordially invites you to our 
 

SUMMER LUNCHEON & 

SCHOLARSHIP PRESENTATIONS 

 
 

When: Sunday, June 22, 2025 
 

Where: The Grand Long Beach (Pacific Room) 
 4101 E Willow St 
 Long Beach, CA 90815 

 
Time: Arrival & Check-In ~ 2 pm 

    Annual Meeting ~ 2:30 pm 
    Luncheon & Scholarship Presentations ~ 3:00 – 5:30 pm 

  
Cost: $50 per person (prepaid) 
 $60 per person (at the door) 
 
 

Win Fabulous Prizes in Our Raffle 

Cash, Gift Cards, and Much More 

Raffle Tickets:  $3 each or 11 for $30 

Please make your reservations and  
send your checks by June 10.  Payments via 

ZELLE: payments@pucla.org. 
 

For inquiries, please text Theresa Dudzick at 
310-245-3157 or email tdudzick@yahoo.com. 

 

 

 
Founded in November 1947, the Polish University Club of Los Angeles is a not-for-profit California 
corporation.  Its mission is to provide scholarships to undergraduate and graduate students of Polish 
heritage and to support Polish culture in Southern California.  Over the past 78 years, the PUCLA has 
distributed well over $620,000 in scholarships to over 190 students. 


